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29th March 2022 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
For the first week of the Easter break we are running SAT’s tuition classes for your child at no 
cost to you. So, from Monday 11th April to Friday the 15th April we expect your child to attend these 
sessions, so as to support their readiness for the national exams. 
 
The sessions start at 12 noon with lunch being provided, with tuition beginning at 1pm till 4 pm. You 
may collect your child at 4pm. If you wish for your child to go home alone, please complete and 
send back the tear off below 
 
These three-hour bites of learning will enhance your child’s SAT’s results, and as some parents have 
already asked for additional support we are making the sessions open to all. We know that you only 
want the best for your child, so we know you will support this initiative. 
 
As Friday the 15th is Good Friday we will have a special treat for all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 


